
Thornborough Village Hall 
 

The renovation project is now in full swing. Recent highlights include: 
 
1. Damp works grant received and damp work completed – the skirting board refit has 

started and a painting party is planned for June. 
 
2. Grant for heating obtained and works going ahead asap. 
 
3. Project manager on board and preparing scope of works for major works which will be 

starting in the next 12 months. 
 
Huge thanks to Thornborough and Thornton Fundraisers and everyone who is supporting 
the Village Hall Refurbishment Fund. 
 
Liz Julia 
Secretary, TVH 
https://thornboroughvillagehall.com/  
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